
 

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme – 27 November - 8 December 2023  

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme (Phase 2) schedule for the weeks commencing 27 November and 8 December. 

Please expect a continued construction presence, including workers and deliveries of materials and 

equipment. 

Drop-In Event 

Our next drop-in event is scheduled for 4 December in Arundel Museum. The event will take place between 

12pm-2:30pm. If you have questions or simply want to chat, please drop by. Our team members will be 

there to provide answers and assistance for any queries you may have. We look forward to meeting you!  

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme Construction Work 

During the past week, the grout stock was placed to protect any water from flowing behind the piles. The 

final 3 piles were backdriven on Friday 25 November.  

Over the week commencing 27 November, work will begin to install backfill behind the sheet piles. It is 

anticipated that the first round of backfilling will be completed during the week commencing 4 December. 

The jack up barge will be moving along the river during high tide on 28 November and 4 December. These 

movements will require movement during non daylight hours and will require the use of floodlights. 

It has been agreed with the Environmental Health Officer from Arun District Council to extend working hours 

during the week commencing 27 November to utilise optimal tide levels. Work is anticipated to finish by 

2000hrs. 

                  

Updates and Closures: River Road, Tarrant Wharf, Memorial Gardens, Arun River and Mill Road 

During the week commencing 27 November 2023 there will temporary road closures in place along River 

Road as the sheet pile and equipment for piling is transported to the river. The project team will continue to 

improve the information provided information to residents regarding access and when deliveries will take 

place.  

Memorial Gardens is closed whilst works continues until April 2024. Construction continues along Arun River 

which will require the use of floodlights on the barge. More information on the current closure to all craft 

along the Arun River channel at Arundel, between the A27 Bridge and Queen Street Bridge can be found 

here.   

Ongoing work will continue within the Mill Road site compound throughout the week starting 20 November.  

https://www.littlehampton.org.uk/local-notice-autumn-to-spring-channel-closure-at-arundel/

